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Commissioner Hardesty's misguided proposal has dire implications of which she clearly not thought
through, and would have devastating unforeseen consequences and would further continue the
downward spiral of this once great city. Voters did not vote to support huge bonds to restore our
parks only to have them turn into campgrounds. Do better Portland!

Testimony is presented without formatting.



